
SAHRA Information – April 10, 2016 

 

 

SAHRA’s Report for 2015 

2015 was a very busy year for the South Armour Heights Residents’ Association both for the Directors 

and our Members.  We presented a  ‘AGM Report for 2015’  at the Annual General Meeting on 

April 6, 2016 reviewing the activities, accomplishments and the issues still in progress.   

 

 

Armour Heights Presbyterian Legendary Rummage Sale 

A huge selection of good quality books, vintage vinyl, artwork, housewares, small appliances, sports 

equipment, toys, electrical items, jewelry, accessories, collectibles, furniture and much, much more!  

  

Saturday, Apr. 23, 10 a.m. - 2 p.m.  

 Held at Armour Heights Presbyterian Church 

Cash/cheques only 

  

Armour Heights Presbyterian Church 

105 Wilson Ave. 

Toronto, ON  M5M 2Z9 

(416) 485-4000 

www.armourheights.org 

 

SAHRA’s 2016 Membership Drive 
We are now asking for membership contributions for the 2016 year.  Your membership fees and 

donations help fund SAHRA activities including: 

•             Addressing Committee of Adjustments and OMB notices and hearings 

•             Representing SAHRA interests at FoNTRA1 and CORRA2 meetings 

•             Communicating with our City Councillor on neighbourhood issues 

•             Updating residents on local issues via email and Newsletters and website  

               (sahratoronto.com) 

•             Hosting community-building events 

•             Holding regular SAHRA meetings and the Annual Meeting (April), all open to interested 

residents 

Waste Strategy Consultation Opportunities 
The attached Notice gives information on public events as well as a reminder about taking the Waste 

Strategy Survey before April 27, 2014. 

 

http://www.armourheights.org/

